SIR JOHN BARROW SCHOOL



Headteacher: Miss H Pemberton B.Ed (Hons), NPQH

Argyle Street Ulverston Cumbria LA12 OBD Tel: 01229 483960

Email: admin@sjbarrow.cumbria.sch.uk Website: www.sjbarrow.cumbria.sch.uk

Wednesday 10th October 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Infant Harvest Festival Celebration

We would like to invite you to our Infant and Nursery Harvest Festival on **Wednesday** 17th October 2018, 9.10am.

It has been traditional for the Nursery and Infants Department to accept donations of tins and packets of food from families to present as harvest gifts. This year we have chosen to present harvest gifts to the Ulverston Food Bank and to residents of Tyson Square.

If you would like to contribute to this collection, items should be brought into school from Monday 15th October. Please see below for recommended donations.

We hope you can join us for this special occasion. (Please note, places are limited to 1 family member per child, where possible, due to the size of our hall and H&S/Fire Regulations).

Yours sincerely

Miss H Pemberton

Headteacher

FOOD BANK SHOPPING LIST

- **BREAKFAST CEREALS**
- **SOUP**
- **PASTA**
- RICE
- PASTA SAUCE/TOMATOES
- **TINNED BEANS**
- TINNED MEAT
- TINNED FISH
- TINNED VEGETABLES
- TINNED FRUIT
- POTATOES/INSTANT MASH

TEA OR COFFEE RICE PUDDING SPONGE PUDDINGS

SUGAR BISCUITS

UHT/LONG LIFE FRUIT JUICE UHT MILK FULL CREAM OR

SEMI-SKIMMED

SNACK















